














 

 

 

 

Letter of Endorsement 

 

Re: Forterra Nomination for the Olmsted Medal 

The Washington Chapter of the American Society of Landscape Architects strongly endorses the 

nomination of Forterra to receive the 2018 Olmsted Medal. 

Forterra is a non-profit that has worked for conservation of not only wild lands, farms, and 

forests, but also to provide natural spaces and equitable access to enrich city and town 

environments.  They have a unique vision that goes beyond simple land acquisition and 

protection, working with a wide range of Washington state organizations and individuals to both 

protect land and support environmentally sensitive and culturally diverse places for people to 

live and work. 

Forterra has worked with many landscape architects to evaluate and make appropriate use of 

our natural resources.  They are the largest environmental non-profit in Washington state, have 

been a model for stewardship of land, and have provided imaginative, collaborative and 

exemplary environmental leadership in the Northwest. 

Thanking you for your consideration, 

Washington Chapter of the ASLA 

 

 

Laura Thompson, ASLA 
President 
 


